
                                                     

The Royal School 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Great Park, Windsor, Berkshire. SL4 2HP 

Telephone: 01784 434274 

Headteacher: Mrs. B. Coombridge 

 

14
th

 November, 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers 

THE NATIVITY 

 

There will be two performances of the whole school Nativity to be held in The Vinery Hall – 

Thursday pm, 15
th

 December, and Friday am, 16
th

 December.   We will initially be able to allocate 

two tickets per family.   Please could you indicate on the slip below your ticket preference.   

Should we be able to, we will offer additional tickets at a later date. Tickets will be allocated on a 

first come/first served basis. 

 

Refreshments will be available for parents after the Tuesday performance and before the 

Wednesday performance. Please reply by Wednesday 23
rd

 November. Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Bev Coombridge 

Headteacher. 

_____________________________________________________________ 

   

THE NATIVITY 

 

FAMILY NAME __________________________  CLASS ________________ 

 

I / we would like the following number of seats: 

(Maximum No. 2 per family) 

Thurs. 15
th 

Dec. at 2.00pm.    Fri. 16
th

 Dec. at 9.30am. 

 

One       One  

 

Two       Two 

 

SIGNED: _______________________Parent / Carer   DATE: ____________ 

 

 

 
 

 

(Crown Aided) 

     e-mail:  theroyalschool@rbwm.org.uk 

     website:   www.theroyalschool.org.uk    



                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


